
Warbstow Primary Academy and Nursery 

NEWSLETTER 14 -  Friday 17th December 

Dear Parents, 

I can hardly believe we are here at the end of term, it seems to have flown by!  We have been having a  

lovely time in school building up to the big day.  The children are excited and really looking forward to their 

break.  Our Christmas lunch and Christingle service 

this week made us feel very festive, it was super to 

be together as a school community and welcoming 

parents in to celebrate with us.  We are so proud of 

how well the children sang and listened to Reverend 

Heather in church.  The Christingles looked beautiful 

and it felt like a very special moment to be part of.  

Thank you for your support and also all of your posi-

tive feedback, it is much appreciated.  It was a huge 

team effort to create the service and I am very  

grateful for the staff team’s support. 

We wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a happy and 

healthy New Year.  Thank you for all of your  

generous Christmas gifts and good wishes, they are very much 

appreciated and will be enjoyed over the break. 

I also personally want to thank you for making me feel so wel-

come in my first term at Warsbtow.  It is a wonderful school 

and your children are shining stars here! 

Have a lovely break, stay safe and we look forward to seeing 

you all in January.  Mrs Bancroft  

“Working, Learning and Achieving Together” 



Dates 

4 January 22 – INSET DAY  

6 January 22—Aladdin Pantomine. 

12 January 22—Swimming for Reception, Y5 & Y6 

18 February 22 – INSET DAY 

21-25 February 22 – HALF TERM  

11 – 22 April 22 – EASTER HOLIDAYS 

30 May – 3 June 22 – HALF TERM 

6 June 22 – Queens Jubilee  

26 July 22 – LAST DAY OF TERM 

 

School timings from January 5th 2022 

The amended school timings start from Tuesday 5th January. Gates are open at 8.40am until 8.50pm.  

Visit from the Community Support Police Officer 

PCSO Mike Dodd popped over to school yesterday at pick up time to say hello, there is nothing concerning about this.  

Warbstow is ‘on his patch’ and he wanted to visit as he hasn’t been to Warbstow for quite some time. 

Covid update  

Please see attached letter.  We hope everyone stays safe over the holiday.  If your child has a positive Covid test 

please inform the school office via hello@warbstow.org.uk with the date of test result and isolation end date. 

Thank you 

Thank you for your generosity, The Poppy Appeal raised over £110 and we donated £30 to The Children’s Society fol-

lowing the Christingle. 

Clubs 

Clubs will restart w/c 10 January 22.  

Tuesday—Plymouth Argle Football Y3-Y6. See attached letter for booking information. 

Tuesday—Choir Y3—Y6 

Thursday—Mrs Bancroft will run a club for Y1 & Y2, activity TBC. 

Booking for choir and Mrs Bancroft’s club will be available on the Arbor app from Tuesday 4th January. 

FOWS and School Lottery 

Unfortunately we are having to shut down Friends of Warbstow School and the school lottery. The current team wish 

to resign and sadly we don’t have anyone to take over the reigns. When we are able to hold events safely again we 

will look at restarting it. Thank you to Mrs Parsons, Mrs Warner and team for your hard over work. 

Lunches 

Please order lunches for the first week back on ParentPay by Tuesday 4th January. Lunches only need to be ordered 

for Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.  


